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BRITAIN - THE BEST PLACE TO DO SCIENCE





AN INVITATION TO YOUR SCHOOL FROM 

PROFESSOR BRIAN COX, OBE

TO ATTEND SCIENCE SUMMER SCHOOL
Wednesday 27 July 2016
at Here East, The Queen Elizabeth Olympic Park 
Working in partnership with:

Andrew Mawson Partnerships

Catlin XL
Here East
Lloyds Register Foundation
London Legacy Development Corporation

Science Museum

Studio Wayne McGregor






Well North
Encl.  Invitation letter + School Registration Form & Personnel List for return by Friday 29 April 2016
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March 2016
Dear Headteacher,

I am delighted to invite your school, on behalf of St Paul’s Way Trust School, Tower Hamlets, East London, to join us for the Science Summer School on Wednesday 27 July 2016 at Here East in The Queen Elizabeth Olympic Park in London.

One of my ambitions is to ensure that Britain is recognised as the best place to do science in the world. As my esteemed project colleague, the Lord Mawson says, learning by doing is a very good way to proceed.  
I believe the Science Summer School, with its unique, innovative and inspirational programme of TED-style seminars, discussions, hands-on experiments and networking opportunities, certainly achieves this. It also highlights the urgent need to recruit more graduates across the UK, including young women. 
Every year we welcome around 250 students from east London secondary schools. Our aim now is to extend this offer to schools across the UK. This summer we are creating a bespoke programme of FREE events and activities for up to 750 pupils at Here East (ideally for Year 10 upward) and would like you to join us. For further details of previous Science Summer Schools, please see www.stpaulsway.com/.
We hope you will be part of our continuing journey.  If this idea excites you, please read the attached details and kindly return the requested information to us by Friday 29 April 2016 at the very latest.
Kind regards,
Professor Brian Cox, OBE

                             
